

Katie Langford, Education Reporter Grand Junction Daily Sentinel 734 S. 7<sup>th</sup> Street Grand Junction, CO 81501

Via email: Katie.langford@gisentinel.com

Aug. 6, 2018

RE: CORA Request received via email on July 30, 2018

Dear Ms. Langford:

The records attached to this email are being sent in response to the Colorado Open Records Act requests you sent via email in the evening on Monday, July 30, 2018. Per our phone conversation on Thursday, Aug. 2, we both agreed to this information being sent via email today, Aug. 6, 2018. The contents of the attached records are responsive, specifically, to your requests for:

- Correspondence to or from Ken Haptonstall between July 22 and July 30 regarding the administration reorganization, salary changes, salary schedule changes and the July 22 Daily Sentinel article on those topics.
- Correspondence to or from Scott Cooper between July 22 and July 30 regarding the administration reorganization, salary changes, salary schedule changes and the July 22 Daily Sentinel article on those topics.
- Correspondence to or from Vi Crawford between July 22 and July 30 regarding the administration reorganization, salary changes, salary schedule changes and the July 22 Daily Sentinel article on those topics.
- Correspondence to or from Charles Delano between July 22 and July 30 regarding the administration reorganization, salary changes, salary schedule changes and the July 22 Daily Sentinel article on those topics.
- Correspondence to or from Nikki Jost between July 22 and July 30 regarding the administration reorganization, salary changes, salary schedule changes and the July 22 Daily Sentinel article on those topics.
- Correspondence to or from the School District 51 Board of Education between July 22 and July 30 regarding the administration reorganization, salary changes, salary schedule changes and the July 22 Daily Sentinel article on those topics.

Please disregard the underlined names at the top of the records, as these names (Mr. Dalton and Mrs. Shockley) reflect who printed the emails and not who sent or received them. If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact me at 254-7912 or Emily.shockley@d51schools.org.

Sincerely, Emily Shockley, Public Information Officer Mesa County Valley School District 51